
 

Agenda Item: Possible Elimination of Public Drinking Fountains in the Downtown Area 
 

Committee Review: Public Works 
 

Meeting Date:  Public Works – 9-12-2024 
 

Requested by: Jasen Glasbrenner 
 

Presented by: Jasen Glasbrenner 
 
Background: There are two drinking fountains in the downtown area. One on the corner of Court & Main and one 
at the corner of Court and Central.   The drinking fountain at the corner of Court and Central is currently out of 
order due to a damaged water line that occurred during a sidewalk replacement.  The approximate cost to the 
City for each water fountain is $305 per year.  This covers a meter fee and the water usage.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
Department Recommendation: Consider removal of both fountains. 
 
Financial Impact: Yearly savings of $610 per year.  
 
Requested Action:  
 

PUBLIC WORKS:  Motion to discontinue and remove water fountains at the Court & Main and Court & Central 
locations.  

 
 

FINANCE:  
 

COUNCIL:   
 
Attachment(s):  
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